Foyer LLI.C
6th floor, 80 State Street
Albany, NY 12207-2543

Federal Communications Commission
Laboratory Division

7435 Oakland Mills Road

Columbia, MD 21046

Re:  FCCID No. X7N-0610
Short-Term Confidentiality Request

Ladies and Gentlemen:

This is to request short-term confidentiality in connection with the above-referenced application
for equipment authorization. The information for which short-term confidentiality is requested is
contained in the following documents submitted as exhibits with the application:

Users Manual;

Internal Photos;

External Photos;

Part 15B Test Setup Photographs

Short-term confidentiality is requested for a total period of one hundred and eighty (180) days
from the grant of the application per the Commission’s Public Notice of June 15, 2004 (DA 04-
1705).

This request is made in order to comply with the marketing regulations in 47 CFR § 2.803 and
the importation rules in 47 CFR § 2.1204, while ensuring that business sensitive information
remains confidential until the actual marketing of newly authorized devices. The information
contained in the exhibits described above would be of great value to the competitors of Foyer
LLC and its affiliates if discovered prior to public disclosure of the device covered by the
application. As such, premature disclosure could cause financial harm to us by allowing others
to alter their own product plans and announcements to the detriment of Foyer LLC and its
affiliates.

Respectfully,

QA—%@\‘% /(;,.,,&immmwm :

John J. Koach
President, Foyer LL.C
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